
From: Jk Long
 To: David Roden 
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2016 4:42 PM
 Subject: Re: From David Roden- Wilson Road Neighborhood Group
 

David,

If they are on phone or cable lines we should be able to get them off. If they are on power lines we will 
notify The power company.

We will check the lines and if we can get them we will the next time we have our bucket truck in the 
area.

Thanks,

Jeff

From: David Roden
 Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2016 1:45 PM
 To: Jk Long
 Cc: Steve Wilson; Jim Hill; Commissioner; L Brooks; David Ashburn; Dewayne Madaris
 Subject: From David Roden- Wilson Road Neighborhood Group 

 

Mr. Long, 

On a separate issue from the intersection of Glentana and Wilson.

Who would I talk to about cutting a pair of tennis shoes off a power/cable/phone line at the intersection 
of Wilson and Union Ave? 

As you know, this is told to be a gang territory symbol. These shoes have been there for months and 
months and many see them but we don't know who to call to get them gone. The building that is empty 
at that intersection has a gang's name written on the exterior wall and other spray painting has been 
painted over. It really makes our neighborhood look rough. 

Can you help or tell me who to send this request to? 

Thank you, 

DR
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